
OFFICE OF THE WASHINGTON STATE 
LIQUOR CONTROL BOARD MEETING 

 
August 22, 2007 

The regular meeting of the Washington State Liquor Control Board was called to order at 10:00 
am, on Wednesday, August 22, 2007 in the board room, 3000 Pacific Avenue S.E., Olympia, 
Washington, by Board Chairman Lorraine Lee. Board Member Ruthann Kurose was present; 
Board Member Roger Hoen was absent.  
 
This meeting was audio-taped. The Board did not take any action. 
 
The sole agenda item was to hold a public hearing on proposed rule repealing WAC 314-11-025; 
this rule identifies official documents used to verify a person’s age to purchase alcohol. See 
“Notice of Proposed Rulemaking #07-01 (attached).  
 
No member of the public was present. Pam Madson, WSLCB Rules Coordinator, stated that 
September 5 is the deadline for any comments on this proposed rule change. After September 5, 
the Board members will decide (at a subsequent Board meeting) whether to adopt the proposed 
rule change.  
 
The meeting was adjourned at 10:16 am.  

 
Supporting Documents: 
Issue paper for CR 101 - Public Records.pdf 

 

http://www.liq.wa.gov/minutes/sta070822-Issue%20paper%20for%20CR%20101%20-%20Public%20Records%20(2)%20(2).pdf

